
09/22/2021

Equifax
PO Box 740241
Atlanta, GA 30374

Dear Customer Service Representative:

PORTFOLIO RC COMEN-44192172123325: 

The following account is reporting inaccurately. The account status should not be a collection and there 
should be no balance because it was paid. Equifax isn’t even reporting the date that the account first went 
delinquent - what is that date? I believe this account has been re-aged by PORTFOLIO RC.

MIDLAND CRED 300568308: 

The following account is reporting inaccurately. The account status should not be a collection and there 
should be no balance because it was paid. Equifax isn’t even reporting the date that the account first went 
delinquent - what is that date? I believe this account has been re-aged by MIDLAND CRED.

SOURCE RECVB 22670494: 

The following account is reporting inaccurately. The account status should not be a collection and there 
should be no balance because it was paid. Equifax isn’t even reporting the date that the account first went 
delinquent - what is that date? I believe this account has been re-aged by SOURCE RECVB.

MIDLAND FUND 305674492: 

The following account is reporting inaccurately. The account status should not be a collection and there 
should be no balance because it was paid. Equifax isn’t even reporting the date that the account first went 
delinquent - what is that date? I believe this account has been re-aged by MIDLAND FUND.

Please provide me an updated credit report with the corrected information. Your expeditious response to this 
request is appreciated.

Sincerely,

David Sexton, Jr



18082 W Ivy Ln
Surprise, AZ 85388
SSN : 151-80-1816
DOB : 01/16/1973

 

 



 

09/22/2021

Trans Union
PO Box 2000
Chester, PA 19016

Dear Customer Service Representative:

PORTFOLIO RC 6044192172123325: 

The following account is reporting inaccurately. The account status should not be a collection and there 
should be no balance because it was paid. Trans Union isn’t even reporting the date that the account first 
went delinquent - what is that date? I believe this account has been re-aged by PORTFOLIO RC.

MIDLAND CRED 300568308: 

The following account is reporting inaccurately. The account status should not be a collection and there 
should be no balance because it was paid. Trans Union isn’t even reporting the date that the account first 
went delinquent - what is that date? I believe this account has been re-aged by MIDLAND CRED.

SOURCE RECVB 22670494: 

The following account is reporting inaccurately. The account status should not be a collection and there 
should be no balance because it was paid. Trans Union isn’t even reporting the date that the account first 
went delinquent - what is that date? I believe this account has been re-aged by SOURCE RECVB.

MIDLAND FUND 305674492: 

The following account is reporting inaccurately. The account status should not be a collection and there 
should be no balance because it was paid. Trans Union isn’t even reporting the date that the account first 
went delinquent - what is that date? I believe this account has been re-aged by MIDLAND FUND.

Please provide me an updated credit report with the corrected information. Your expeditious response to this 
request is appreciated.



Sincerely,

David Sexton, Jr
18082 W Ivy Ln
Surprise, AZ 85388
SSN : 151-80-1816
DOB : 01/16/1973

 

 



 

09/22/2021

Experian
PO Box 4500
Allen, TX 75013

Dear Customer Service Representative:

PORTFOLIO RC 6044192172123325: 

The following account is reporting inaccurately. The account status should not be a collection and there 
should be no balance because it was paid. Experian isn’t even reporting the date that the account first went 
delinquent - what is that date? I believe this account has been re-aged by PORTFOLIO RC.

MIDLAND CRED 300568308: 

The following account is reporting inaccurately. The account status should not be a collection and there 
should be no balance because it was paid. Experian isn’t even reporting the date that the account first went 
delinquent - what is that date? I believe this account has been re-aged by MIDLAND CRED.

SOURCE RECVB 22670494: 

The following account is reporting inaccurately. The account status should not be a collection and there 
should be no balance because it was paid. Experian isn’t even reporting the date that the account first went 
delinquent - what is that date? I believe this account has been re-aged by SOURCE RECVB.

MIDLAND FUND 305674492: 

The following account is reporting inaccurately. The account status should not be a collection and there 
should be no balance because it was paid. Experian isn’t even reporting the date that the account first went 
delinquent - what is that date? I believe this account has been re-aged by MIDLAND FUND.

Please provide me an updated credit report with the corrected information. Your expeditious response to this 
request is appreciated.



Sincerely,

David Sexton, Jr
18082 W Ivy Ln
Surprise, AZ 85388
SSN : 151-80-1816
DOB : 01/16/1973

 

 



 


